OCPT CODE COUNCIE
Ohio Chapter of Permit Techs

September 26, 2023

Past President, Cindy Davis

2023 ICC Nominating Committee Chairperson
c/o Will Coffman Esq, Counsel

International Code Council

900 Montclair Road

Birmingham, AL 35213

Dear ICC Nominating Committee Chairperson

The Board of Directors of Ohio Chapter of Permit Techs (an ICC Chapter) voted to endorse
the re-election of Steven L. McDaniel, CPCA to the Board of Directors of the International Code
Council (ICC).

Mr. McDaniel is currently serving the ICC Board of Directors these past four years, has
demonstrated a commitment to the success of International Code Council and will continue to do
so through his devotion and dedication as a re-elected ICC Board of Director.

The Ohio Chapter of Permit Techs heartily supports Steven L. McDaniel for the re-election of
ICC Board of Directors.

Sincerely,
My & funtblo
Mary F. Rinella, ICC PT

President
Ohio Chapter of Permit Techs



